IN THE NEWS

Butzel Long Charitable Trust's 2023 Year in Review

Firm News

1.16.2024

In its 169th year, Butzel continues to partner with those in all of our communities who need the most help or with those who can most help us give back. Below are only some of the ways that the Butzel Long Charitable Trust has attempted to do its part in helping our communities in the past year. 2024 is our Firm's 170th Anniversary and we plan to make charitable giving the cornerstone of our anniversary year. If you would like to work with us in this endeavor as we continue to give back, please contact us here.

- Annual Backpack Giveaway
- Beyond Basics
- Jewish Community Center
- Wayne County Jail Outreach Ministry
- Miracle League
- UDM Special Needs Basketball Camp
- Sophia's Rainbow
- Lighthouse of Michigan
- Birth Detroit
- Rosa Parks Scholarship Foundation
- Focus Hope Adopt-a-Family Christmas

Click here to read the complete newsletter.

Related People

Paul M. Mersino President & CEO

